
I Have Joy74

Dear Parents,

Our next unit in PeeWee Club places special emphasis on being thankful. To help us with 
our first lesson, we need each child to bring a canned food or other nonperishable food 
item. The food will be collected during our lesson and then donated to a needy family. 
Please send one item on _____________________.

Thank you,

The Captains

Dear Parents,

On __________________________, the PeeWee Club will be hosting a “Thank You” 
		  (date)
party in your honor. If you could help with one of the following items, please fill out the 
form below and return it to one of the Captains by ___________________.
						            		  (date)
Thank you,

The Captains

	 For the “Thank You” party on ________________, I can send the following: 
	 (You may check 1 or more)

	 __________________ arranged on a disposable tray
	     (type of dessert)
	 _________ bottle(s) of Lemon-Lime (such as Sprite™) soda (pre-chilled, please)
				         
	 _________ can(s) of ______________ juice (pre-chilled, please)
				      (type of juice)
	 ________________________________________
			   (other item)
	 I’d like to serve at the party.

	 Name: _______________________  Phone number: ______________________

Thanksgiving Note


